
                                                                      
       
                                                                                                                                            

              

         October 21, 2019 

Dear Friends of Queen’s House:          

 

Queen’s House Retreat and Renewal Center is a place of hospitality and healing that serves 

our community as a sanctuary of beauty, calm and peace.  Established by the Oblates of Mary 

Immaculate in 1958, Queen’s House welcomes a variety of religious congregations, 

community groups and organizations, ecumenical, inter-faith and non-denominational, and 

people of all ages and traditions who are searching for peace and integration in their lives.  Our 

facility and beautifully landscaped grounds, situated on Saskatoon’s South Saskatchewan 

riverbank, has benefited non-profit organizations, support groups and has provided a place of 

healing and reconciliation for many individuals over these 60 plus years. 

 

Annually, Queen’s House Board and staff host a Gala Fundraising Dinner.  Since its 

inception in 2003, this event has raised over $280,000.  This is our major fundraiser and we 

invite you at this time to consider attending or otherwise supporting this event through a 

sponsorship donation.  

 

Please call Queen’s House between 8:30 - 4:30 Monday to Friday to purchase tickets. 

 

Sponsorship of our event can be offered in a number of ways including the donation of silent 

auction items or as a tax deductible cash donation in any amount or at these levels: 

 Level Sponsorship     Event Sponsorship 

 Platinum $1000 plus Meal Sponsorship $2500 

 Gold  $500 - $999 Hors d’oeuvres  $500  

 Silver  $250 - $499 Entertainment  $700 

 Bronze $100 - $249 Wine Sponsorship $700 

  Raffle Prize  $450 

 

To discuss sponsorship of any kind, please contact Martha Fergusson at 306.270.2378. 

Thank you for your consideration!   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Martha Fergusson – Events & Engagement  Brendan Bitz – Director    

devofficer@queenshouse.org     director@queenshouse.org 
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